
6/14/23, 12:18 PM Graduation Thursday, June 15, 2023 - kdilley@netcongschool.org - Netcong Elementary School Mail

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/#inbox/FMfcgzGsnBhhrVncMPxrdxJZsmVsQSvd 1/1

Dear 8th grade parents and students,

A few reminders for graduation on June 15, 2023:

1. All students participating in the graduation ceremony need to report to school at 11 am on Thursday for a final rehearsal.

2. Students participating in the graduation ceremony need to report to school at 5:15 pm and go straight to Mr. Sandrue's
classroom.

3. Everyone should dress to impress.

4. The ceremony starts promptly at 6:00 pm. 

5. Students will not be permitted to have their cell phones during the ceremony.

We look forward to a great event. 


